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CCD/SNA Letters:

CCD and SNA letter to House LHHS Appropriations Subcommittee Chairman Robert Aderholt and Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro, and Senate LHHS Appropriations Subcommittee Chair Tammy Baldwin, and Ranking Member Shelley Moore Capito urging them to support at least the President’s request of $15.5 billion for SSA’s administrative budget for FY 2024.

CCD letter to congressional leaders (Leader Charles Schumer, Speaker Kevin McCarthy, Chair of Senate Appropriations Patty Murray and Vice-Chair of Senate Appropriations Susan Collins, Chair of House Appropriations Kay Granger and Ranking Member of House Appropriations Rosa DeLauro) urging them to consider the needs of people with disabilities in policy and appropriations deliberations for the 118th Congress commence (2/22/23).
CCD Priorities Letter to Leaders

CCD Board of Directors statement mourning the passing of Judy Heumann, a lifelong leader, and fierce local, national, and international disability rights advocate. Heumann passed away in Washington, D.C. on March 4th (3/6/23).
Judy Heumann Statement

CCD Rights Task Force Statement for the Written Record submitted for the Senate Special Committee on Aging hearing on Guardianships, Conservatorships, Protective Arrangements, and Alternatives (3/ 23/23).
Written Testimony on Guardianship 

The undersigned co-chairs of the Consortium for Constituents with Disabilities (CCD) Long-Term Services and Supports (LTSS) Task Force statement for the Written Record for the Senate Special Committee on Aging in support of this Committee’s efforts to highlight the importance of the Medicaid Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) program 3/9/23).
Written Testimony on Medicaid HCBS

The undersigned members of CCD’s Health and LTSS Task Forces appreciate the opportunity to provide these comments on the Department of Health and Human Services’ (HHS) proposed rule on prior authorization and interoperability in Medicaid, the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP), and Qualified Health Plans (QHPs) sold through the Affordable Care Act (ACA) Marketplaces (hereinafter “Prior Authorization Proposed Rule”) (3/13/23). Download [ PDF ]

We, the undersigned members of the Consortium for Constituents with Disabilities (CCD) Health and Long-Term Services and Supports Task Forces write regarding the unwinding of the Medicaid continuous coverage requirement. CMS guidance has laid out a series of plans, documents and data that states are required to produce. Among these is a Renewal Redistribution Plan where a state must detail how renewals and other eligibility actions will be distributed across the 12-month unwinding period. The plan must mitigate churn, account for workforce and systems capacity limitations, and establish a sustainable renewal schedule for future years (3/9/23).  Download [ PDF ]
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